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“Hand in Hand day”, West Bergholt 

 
The Borough Council Community Zone Team is holding a “Hand in Hand” day in our village  

                                     Tuesday 11th August 9.30am to 2pm. 

 
They will be litter-picking, sweeping footpaths and cleaning and painting street name signs and 

generally sprucing the area up.  

Come along and help for some or all of the time. Please wear sensible outdoor clothes and 

footwear. All equipment will be provided. Propose to meet at the Orpen Hall. 

Find out more from Zone Warden Richard Dunn on - 07990 996537. 

 

WEA, West Bergholt 

 
This autumn the WEA welcomes Ron Marks who will be the tutor on “Shakespeare’s Villains”. 

It will be held in the Methodist Hall, Chapel Lane. 

This will be an exploration of Shakespeare’s insights into how “one may smile and smile and be 

a villain”, “bloody, bawdy” and fascinating to audiences!  

Come along and brush up on your Shakespeare. 

Starting Tuesday 15th September 2015 at 8.00pm - 10 Tuesday evenings cost £48. 

People on income under £15,276 net per annum or income based benefits are free. 

You can sample one evening for free.  

For more information contact Gill – 01206 240512. 

 

Bergholt Youth Group 

 
For the last club evening held in July the young people enjoyed sorb-balls. This is like “bumper 

ball chasing” and a good time was had by all. 

There are no club evenings in August but the next one will be on:- 

                            Friday 11th September 6.30pm – 8.00pm.  

 

New Year 6 pupils will be able to join us as well from this date. The club meets every second 

Friday evening. 

For more information please contact the club secretary – bowdenjdavid@gmail.com 
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